
Riceton Board Meeting  Mar 5/24 

Present: Rob Pitchko, Bob Wog, Curtis Avery 

Meeting Started at 7:01pm 

1) Discussed proposed infrastructure fee by RM.  As outlined in previous Board Meetings 
and Riceton AGM we unanimously voted to maintain the current procedure – ie: the 
current fees are due in full for having the access whether or not the property owner uses 
the water or sewer.  We feel the additional fee is an unfair addition to rate payers just to 
cover potentially 1 rate payer whom does not want to be charged.  The board would also 
like to know how this will be ‘policed’ and who is responsible for verifying that the service 
is not used. 
 

2) Discussed Elections at this year’s AGM – Curtis’ term is due for renewal.  Bob will have 
3 years remaining and Rob will have 2 years remaining. 
 

Meeting Ended at 7:56pm 


